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Lancaster Finances 
The 2014 Dues Invoice has gone out! Please 

remit payment for this invoice by April 30, 2014. 

Please pay your dues in a timely fashion and 

help prevent us from taking legal action!  

 

Coming Soon! 
We are improving! New street signs will be 

installed just as soon as the weather warms up! 

We are also gathering the necessary information 

to replace our sub entrance signs! 

 

Association Meeting  

A Lancaster Association meeting was held on 

January 22, 2014 at the Clinton Macomb Public 

Library North Branch on 24 Mile Road.  We had 

attendance from 5 homes in our subdivision.  

During this meeting new board members were 

appointed.  

Current Board Members are as follows: 

Charlene Staniec - President 

Curt Randall - Vice-President 

Mike McNally - Trustee 

Tracy Everly – Treasurer/Secretary 

 

Thanks to Kevin Burks for all his years of 

service! Meeting notes from this meeting are 

posted on our webpage. Be sure to check them 

out! Our next annual meeting will be in April of 

2015!  

 

Want to contact us? 
info@lancastersub.com 

P.O. Box 380194 

Clinton Township, MI  48038    

 

Street Light Problems?  

Contact Macomb Township Clerk's Office at 

586-992-0710 to report any problems. You 

can reference the light pole number (located 

at the base of the pole) for the most accurate 

description.  The Township will issue a work 

order to fix malfunctioning streetlights, so let 

them know as soon as possible to get the 

problems fixed quickly.  Thanks! 

Lancaster is going green! 

We will be posting the Lancaster Annual Newsletter online instead of mailing it.  

 We will continue to mail the annual dues invoice and other special notifications. 

 

Our annual spring sub sale 

will be held on May 1, 2 & 

3 of 2014! 

Subdivision Garage Sale 

 

This spring we will be partnering with 

both Beacon Square and Pinecrest 

subdivisions for one big garage sale 

bonanza! 

Reminder! 
Now that the warm weather is upon us 

it’s time to take down holiday 
decorations! 
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